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                                                                                                                                                  9th October 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
During these very challenging times we need to ensure that we are able to support our pupils’ home 

learning in the event that our pupils have to remain at home due to Covid 19.  As a result, all TPAT schools 

will be closing for an extra INSET day this term to give schools time to put provision in place.   

 

We have a planned INSET training day on Monday 2nd November and will now also be closed on Tuesday 

3rd November in order for important staff training to be undertaken.  I am so sorry for any inconvenience 

caused but we feel that this it is vital we provide this dedicated time to this significant part of our 

provision.  

 
I want to take the opportunity to thank the Newlyn team who are working tirelessly to support our children 

and to thank all of you for your trust and ongoing support for Newlyn School. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Isabel Stephens 

 

mailto:secretary@newlyn.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.newlynschool.co.uk/

